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GOODLAND TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
April 2, 2015

A regular meeting of the Goodland Township Planning Commission was NOT held at the Goodland
Township Hall, located at 2374 N Van Dyke Rd, Imlay City, Ml 48444; pursuant to notice duly posted.

Board Members Present:

Board Members Absent: Bob Van Den Berg, Larry Kohler, Lynne Foltz, Barb Sak, Tom Lupo,
Roger Rozczewski, Tim Robberstad

Others Present:

A quorum of membership was not obtained due to no members arriving. A meeting was not held.

These minutes are correct to the best of my knowledge.

Robert Van Den Berg, Chair Lynne Foltz, Secretary

Amy Nolin, Recording Secretary



